
                      
 

Reception 

 

The Reception team is very excited to meet you all on Monday.  

 

Welcome 

When you come to school please follow the arrows anti-clockwise around the                       

school after entering the main gate at the front. As you walk through the front                             

gate, turn right and walk through ‘Smarty Arty’ and follow the arrows.   

 

     

 

 

Drop off and Pick up Zone 

Reception will come into school through the Elephants’ Classroom outdoor Area 

gate. I will be by the door ready to welcome you in. Miss Scott will show you 

where to hang your coat, PE bag and book bag on your own peg. You can bring 

your water bottle into the classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 



Come in and wash your hands!  

Everyone needs to wash their hands when they arrive at school and at some 

other times during the day. The grown ups will help you remember to do this. 

 

       
 

Our Classroom 

As a reminder, this is what I look like. I am Mr Lees-Smith. I will be your 

teacher. This is what our classroom will look like. 

    

 

  

See you soon and remember to bring your big smile to school! 

  

From the Reception team 

Mr Lees-Smith, Mrs Evans, Miss Scott and Mrs Avery 


